
 

 

2025 | MANHATTAN TUNNEL PROJECT 

 

 

WHAT: Overnight lane closures to remove overhead traffic sign 
WHERE: Northbound 12th Avenue/RT 9A between W. 26th and W. 30th Streets 

 
WHEN: 11:30 PM on Saturday, July 12 to 5:00 AM on Sunday, July 13  
  Contingency date: 11:30 PM on Sunday, July 13 to 5:00 AM on Monday, July 14 
 
In preparation for upcoming construction, GDC’s contractor will remove the overhead Lincoln 
Tunnel sign located on 12th Avenue between W. 29th Street and W. 30th Street. This activity 
requires temporary overnight lane closures to safely perform the work. Northbound travel lanes 
will begin to gradually decrease starting at W. 26th Street, and northbound traffic will be reduced 
to one lane between W. 28th Street and W. 30th Street. Drivers will still be able to get through 
the area while work is underway. 
 

 
 

24/7 Hotline: 800-239-9497 Email: ManhattanConstruction@gatewayprogram.org  
 

Project Overview: www.gatewayprogram.org 
 

 

 

 

 

Questions or Concerns? 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 


